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May 18, 2020 
 

To All Connected to Liberty Union-Thurston Schools, 
  Welcome to the last week of school!  Please help support our students with turning in any missing 
assignments now as this Thursday is the last day of school for this year.    
    

 Updated: May 18, 2020 at 12:00 P.M. 
 

FOOD SERVICE 
 The storms and rain may be an issue this evening for meal pick up, but the food service team is making 
a plan.  Food service will continue this evening during the regular time frames of 4:00 to 6:00 P.M. at the 
middle school and in Thurston from 4:30 to 5:30 P.M. Please look for signs and possible traffic pattern changes 
as we may have to change pick up to the front of the middle school instead of the back.   
 Also, next week, food service will be moved to TUESDAY in observance of Memorial Day on Monday.   
 

SUMMER LEARNING WORKBOOKS 
 All elementary students can pick up a Summer Learning Workbook this week.  Click here for the details 
of dates, times, and places. 
 For middle school parents who signed up for a workbook, Mr. Turner will be contacting you to set up a 
pick up time and date.   
 

PARENT SURVEY 
 In preparation for next school year, we are asking parents to complete this short survey so we can 
make plans for the capacity of service needed for our students. CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY  
 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 
 The district mailed out all Open Enrollment Applications to currently open enrolled students with a 
postage paid return envelope. Please return those applications ASAP. If you did not receive the mailing, are 
enrolling in Kindergarten, or are a new open enrollment family, click the link for the application to complete and 
return it to 1108 South Main Street, Baltimore, Ohio 43105  ATTN: Open Enrollment  CLICK HERE FOR 
APPLICATION  
 

  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Previously Posted Information 
 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION  
 May 23 - Release of the Virtual Graduation Ceremony video by 5:00 pm (Website / Youtube / Email) 

 
GRADUATION CEREMONY PROGRAM OF EVENTS 

 The graduation ceremony program of events will run with the same format as previous years, but all 
items will be pre-recorded 

 All student speech recordings will be conducted from student homes while staff recordings will be 
recorded from home or school  

https://twitter.com/LUTS_Lions/status/1262338106252046338/photo/1
https://twitter.com/LUTS_Lions/status/1262338106252046338/photo/1
https://forms.gle/aYDSLRdoxSr6Eo7A7
http://www.libertyunion.org/Downloads/18%20%20policy%20jecbb-e%20open%20enroll%20application%20form.pdf
http://www.libertyunion.org/Downloads/18%20%20policy%20jecbb-e%20open%20enroll%20application%20form.pdf


 An Event Planning Committee will compile the video of the program the week of May 18th and release 
it on the 23rd 

 
CEREMONY PROGRAM OF EVENTS: 

 Pomp and Circumstance  
 Opening 
 Pledge of Allegiance 
 Military Recognition 
 Star Spangled Banner 
 Musical Selection 
 Acknowledgements 
 Achievements 
 Virginia Price Award 
 Valedictorian Speech 
 Principal’s Address 
 Verification of the Class 
 Class Presentation 
 Moving of the Tassel 
 Alma Mater 
 Closing 
 Pomp and Circumstance 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Liberty Union-Thurston Local School District 
 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


